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Newsletter


If you would like to include an article for publication in the Newsletter, please send your entry to the Editor at � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� 





Little Snoring Parish Council


Little Manor, Thursford Road


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN


     Tel: 01328 822366


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Members of the public are invited to attend the Parish Council meetings. The next meetings are on Monday 14 November 2016 at 7.30 pm in the Community Room  APrish noringpc@ggoglemail.comhower for the NEwsteads ming��������������������������������������������������������������on the Playing Field.








It’s been a busy start to the term at Little Snoring Primary. We welcomed ten new reception children who have settled in very quickly and are enjoying being at ‘big school’! We have two fresh topics: Ancient Greece and Space.  The younger children have been researching about Neil Armstrong’s trip to the moon while the older children have been exploring the


different Gods and Goddesses from the Ancient Greek times.


As we now work in partnership with three other schools, the children have taken part in a learning together day where they travelled across to the other schools and made new friends.  The theme was ‘Journeys’ and the children took part in a range of activities linked to the theme, from using origami to create a boat for their journey to designing their very own aboriginal journey art.


We’ve had a few of changes this term at our school.  We have a new Executive Head – Mr Allen, and a new Head of School – Miss Newark.  Every Friday, we have a celebration assembly which our parents can now stay for, so they can watch us get our certificates and celebration stickers. We have been given a different type of homework which encourages us to experience things. We have to try and tick off as many on the list as we can. For example, we have to try and visit an historical site, make a meal for a family or go a whole hour without electrical devices!								By Blue Class








Views expressed in this publication are not necessarily those of the Editor or the


Parish Council.














UK POWER NETWORKS: '105'


From September, 105 is a new number that you can call to report or get information about a power cut. Dialling 105 will put you through to your local electricity network operator – the company that manages the cables, wires and substations that bring electricity into homes and businesses in your area.


105 is a free service for people in England, Scotland and Wales, and you can call the number from most landlines and mobile phones. It doesn’t matter who you choose to buy your electricity from - anyone can call 105.


You can also call 105 if you spot damage to electricity power lines and substations that could put you, or someone else, in danger. If there’s a serious immediate risk, call the emergency services too.


Don’t be left in the dark: Call 105.


To find out more, visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.powercut105.com" �www.powercut105.com�   
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The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  





Little Snoring Good Neighbours


If you would like assistance for small jobs around the home and garden, or need a lift to shops, chemist or doctors, just call Pat and Ian on 07826 608 585 to make arrangements in advance. 


The phone is manned Mon – Fri from 9am - 5pm. At other times, please leave a message and we will get back to you. 











Boundary Commission Review of Parliamentary Constituencies


Eastern Initial Proposals Summary�


The Boundary Commission for England is an independent and impartial non�departmental public body which is responsible for reviewing Parliamentary constituency boundaries in England.�What is changing in the Eastern region? The Eastern region has been allocated 57 constituencies – a reduction of one from the current number. Our proposals leave six of the 58 existing constituencies unchanged. As it has not always been possible to allocate whole numbers of constituencies to individual counties, we have grouped some county and local authority areas into sub�regions. The number of constituencies allocated to each sub�region is determined by the electorate of the combined local authorities. Consequently, it has been necessary to propose some constituencies that cross county or unitary authority boundaries.


How to have your say We are consulting on our initial proposals for a 12�week period, from 13 Sept to 5 Dec 2016. We encourage everyone to use this opportunity to help us shape the new constituencies – the more views we hear, the more informed our decisions will be when considering whether to revise our proposals. Our website at �HYPERLINK "http://www.bce2018.org.uk"�www.bce2018.org.uk� has more information about how to respond as well as details of where and when we will be holding public hearings in your area. You can also follow us on Twitter @BCE2018 or using #2018boundaryreview . 





Public hearings During the consultation we will be visiting the Eastern region and holding four public hearings including �HYPERLINK "http://www.bce2018.eventbrite.co.uk/" \t "_blank"�3 - 4 November - Norwich �





It is proposed that Little Snoring will remain in the Broadland Parliamentary Constituency along with Fakenham. Among other changes Briston will join the Broadland Parliamentary Constituency and Aylsham will move to the North Norfolk Constituency. More information can be found on the website: �HYPERLINK "http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-politics-32695546"�www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-politics-32695546� .


From the Boundary Commission website  �HYPERLINK "http://boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/2018-review/"�http://boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/2018-review/� 











Crossways Village Shop and Post Office Opening Times


Shop�
�
Post Office�
�
7 am – 5 pm�
Monday�
9 am – 5 pm�
�
7 am – 5 pm�
Tuesday�
9 am – 12.30 pm�
�
7 am – 1 pm�
Wednesday�
9 am – 12.30 pm�
�
7 am – 5 pm�
Thursday�
9 am – 12.30 pm�
�
7 am – 5 pm�
Friday�
Closed�
�
8 am – 1 pm�
Saturday�
Closed �
�
8 am – 10 am�
Sunday�
Closed �
�






Poppy Appeal door-to-door collection is to take place in Little Snoring at the end of October. For more information about the Royal British Legion and the support that it provides got to � HYPERLINK "http://www.britishlegion.org.uk" �www.britishlegion.org.uk�  .











St Andrew’s, Little Snoring


Church Services


13 November: 10.50 am Remembrance at the War Memorial followed by Morning Prayer in Church.


------------------------


Ray & Diane Verrall’s Coffee Morning raised £304. Thank you to all those who supported the event.





Mince Pie Coffee Morning 


Wednesday 7 December 10 am – 12 noon in the Community Room on the Playing Field.


All welcome.




















Fakenham Christmas Tree Festival


1 to 10 December 2016


10am and 8pm daily


(Sunday 4 Dec between 12.00pm and 8.00pm).


Entrance to the Festival is free but please bring a bag of coins to place at the charity trees of your choice.


Inside there will be a Christmas Bazaar selling a wide range of Christmas goods; also refreshments, a Tombola and a Grand Draw. Prayers will be said hourly for the charities and there will be six Prayer Trees where you can write a prayer of your own.


There is disabled access throughout the Church and both toilet provision and a baby changing unit. All ages are welcome to this family occasion.  Coach parties need to book in with the Festival Office.


According to Norfolk Tourist Board, ‘This is a spectacular event not to be missed’. For more information about the Festival telephone the Rectory Office 01328 862268 or log on to the Festival website:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.fakenhamparishchurch.org.uk" �www.fakenhamparishchurch.org.uk�





This year all proceeds from Great and Little Snoring WI Christmas Tree will be going to Wells Community Hospital Trust – Dementia Activities who provide free activities including singing, games, art and reminiscence mornings and they are open to everyone in Norfolk.











The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  











News from the Parish Council





The SAM2 speed awareness sign has arrived. A number of locations for sign have been approved by Highways. It is hoped that it will encourage people to drive with care through the village. Initial analysis of data collected by SAM2 indicates that it is having a positive effect on traffic speeds. The cost of the package was shared 50:50 between the Parish Council and the County Council. If anyone would like to be involved with this initiative please contact John Parr on 01328 822157.





The Parish Council was pleased to receive a grant of £2,500 from the Dudgeon Community Fund for replacement windows and doors at the Community Room, which we hope to have installed by the end of the year. 





The next meeting of the Parish Council will consider the budget and precept for 2017-18. Members of the public are welcome to attend. The meeting is at 7.30 pm on 14 November in the Community Room, on the Playing Field.





If you have any matters which you wish to bring to the attention of the Parish Council, please contact the Parish Clerk.








